
 

 
 

 

 
 
   

 
 

 
November 2023 

 

Editor’s Note        

  “November comes, and November goes. With the last red berries and the first white snows. With 
   night coming early and dawn coming late, and ice in the bucket and frost by the gate. The fires  
   burn, and the kettle sings and the earth sinks to rest until spring.” 

-Clyde Watson, Frost by the Gate 
 
 

   Welcome to November’s e-News.    

   Reminding you of the PSA 1/Guild competition evaluation on Sunday, November 5th at 7:30pm. Two 
   interesting webinars are featured later this month. You don’t want to miss them.  
 

   Please consider showcasing your beautiful images for ‘Photo of the Month”. Send them to 
   me at newsletter@photoguild.ns.ca  The newsletter only gets better with your participation.  
 

   Thank you so much. 
 

   Until next month,  
 

Kathy Gartner-Kepkay, PGNS Newsletter Editor  
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Hopefully you were all able to enjoy summer in October before winter in November. The weather 
this year certainly has been hard to predict. 
 

If you do not hold an individual membership with CAPA, a new perk of being part of a CAPA club, is 
that as a member of PGNS, you can register for a free one-year limited membership to become a 
“Member of a CAPA club”. Once you are registered you will have access to a digital copy of the 
current Canadian Photography and be able to submit articles for publication in it.  
 

https://capacanada.ca/info-for-members-capa-club/ 
 

If you already hold an individual member of CAPA, do not sign up as “a member of a CAPA Club” 
because you will cancel your paid CAPA membership which has different benefits. One of those is 
access to CAPA’s monthly zoom series. On Nov 8, Wayne Fisher will be discussing “How Art meets 
Architecture”. 
 

As always, you can stay up to date with the latest CAPA news or check out the archives of CAPA’s 
monthly newsletters by visiting: 
 

https://capacanada.ca/capa-newsletters/ 
 

Stay Safe and Happy Creating! 
        

 

Joyce S. K. Chew, PGNS CAPA Club Rep  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
             2 

CAPA News
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         Viki Gaul, PGNS PSA Club Rep    
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PSA News  
 



 

 
 

 Events News  
 

     ViewPoint Gallery Exhibitions 
 

 
   
               

   Bridgewater Photography Society Speaker Series Dartmouth Photographic Society 
 

When: November 28th, 7:00pm  
Presenter: Judy Hancock Holland 
Webinar: Minimalist Photography 
 

     Please let BPS know you wish to attend by emailing them at this address: 
     BPSexecutive@gmail.com  
 
     
   Dartmouth Photography Society Photo Exhibit  
     

     The Dartmouth Photography Society is holding a photography exhibit. This is a great opportunity to 
      see amazing images and to talk photography with our members. Have a photography question that 
      you would like answered? Why not drop by and have a chat. This is a free event in cooperation with 
      the Cole Harbour Library and the Dartmouth Photo Society. 
      Where:  Cole Harbour Place Library “Program Room” 
                      51 Forest Hills Pkwy, Dartmouth, NS B2W 6C6 
       When:   Saturday Nov 4th from 10am to 5pm, Sunday Nov 5th from 2pm to 5pm 
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In this exhibition, everyday 
objects, usually invisible or 
dismissed as we go about 
our lives, are rendered as 
abstract art pieces. 
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  Guild Program for November: A Reminder 

 
Sunday, Nov 5th, 7:30-9:00pm 
Guild/PSA 1 Competition Evaluation 

 
Monday, Nov 13th, 7:30-9:00pm 
Webinar: Timelapse Imagery 
Presenter: Shiv Verma 
 
Sunday, Nov 19th, 7:30-9:00pm 
Webinar: Photography workshops: what to expect, plan for, and get 
out of them. 
Presenter: Lynn Ferguson 
 
 
For details, check the PGNS website and/or your email 
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  Photography Trivia 

 
 

      How Many Photos Do People Shoot in a Year? 
It is estimated that we take over a trillion photos every year (1,000,000,000,000). 
People upload around 300 million photos on Facebook and 95 million photos on 
Instagram every day. Today, human beings take more pics in 2 minutes than all the 
photographs made in the 18th century. 

                                      
              
                                                                                                      



 

 
 

Photo of the Month  
 
 

 
Photo by Viki Gaul 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
When submitting your photos, please 

• Size your image with competition dimensions (1400 x 1050). 
• Make sure you copyright your image (put your name on the image). 
• Send your photos to: newsletter@photoguild.ns.ca 

        An image will be chosen at random for the next newsletter. You may submit as many as 5  
        images to increase your chances. Please take this opportunity to showcase your beautiful  
        photos. Your participation is very much appreciated. 
 
 

Which of my photographs is my favourite? The one I’m going to take tomorrow.  
-Imogen Cunningham	
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